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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation 

(FDOT), is planning safety improvements 

at the intersection of SW State Road (S.R.) 

200 (SW College Road) and SW 60th 

Avenue in unincorporated Marion County, 

southwest of the City of Ocala. 

Due to the high number of crashes at the 

intersection, FDOT conducted a safety 

study to identify contributing factors and 

recommend ways to decrease the number 

and severity of crashes. 

This project will implement the long-term 

recommendations. The proposed concept 

will add a second span wire to 

accommodate more traffic signals and 

allow each travel lane on S.R. 200 to have 

a dedicated signal.  Additionally, the 

signals will be upgraded with reflective 

backplates that make the signals easier to 

see. 

Enhanced intersection lighting is planned, 

as well as refreshed signing and pavement 

markings. 

 

Insert QR 
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Marion County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 451253-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2025 $       460,000 

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - spring 2026 $       285,000 

*subject to change 

Aleacia Spann 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5234 
Aleacia.Spann@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Location Map 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 


